Seattle HPHC: True Mother is giving a special grace this May

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
March 4, 2023

venly Parents Holy Community

Family Federation for World Peace & Unification
Seattle - Washington

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,
Greetings of Peace!

Happy new first week of March. We are now beginning the last month of the 1st quarter of this year 2023.
How time flies so quickly.

I have a couple of things that | want to mention.

First is that True Mother is giving a special grace this May 2023 and we are all encourage to participate.
A 40 days prayer condition will be started from March 26th to May 4th in preparation for this special
grace. So far we are still waiting for other details about this great expression of love from our True
Mother.

This Sunday, March 5th, I would like to invite all of you for another town hall meeting via zoom
regarding Windermere Mansion. It will be from 7:30 PM to 8:30 PM. We will use our regular zoom link.

I want to thank all those who joined our vision and mission meeting last Sunday, February 26 in person at
Ballard Church and Friday, March 3rd via zoom. We will continue with the conversation. | am flying to
Colorado on March 10 so | would like to host the same meeting on March 17th.

Let us keep praying for our 40 days prayer condition for our property sale until March 13. Also, let us
keep praying for our brothers and sisters who are sick and those struggling in their relationship or
finances etc. May they be provided by heaven with healing, comfort and support.

God bless you all!

With love and sincerity,

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com




